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27 April 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 13 – End of Term Update  
 
We are writing to inform you of upcoming key dates for Year 13 students. 

May Assessments: 10 – 21 May 

The assessment period will begin on Monday 10 May and finish on Friday 21 May. There will 

be no assessments on Thursday 13 and Friday 14 May as this is when Eid falls. Students will 

have study leave for this period of time and only need to attend school for their assessments. 

We ask that students please arrive 10 minutes prior to their assessment start time. The 

timetable for the assessments has been published on the Year 13 Google Classroom and a 

copy given to Year 13 tutors and to Mrs Rice in the private study area for students to access. 

Students with exam concessions in place will receive these as normal for the assessments. 

BTEC Business students will need to attend individual appointments/lessons during study 

leave, these will be arranged and communicated to the students via email.  Students will 

receive marks for these assessments, these will be published on the parent app by June 18. 

Leavers Day: 27 May 

Students will return to school after their assessments on Thursday 27 May for their final day. 

Students will be off timetable for this day, we ask that students please attend school in normal 

Sixth Form dress code. Students are to arrive at school for 10am and make their way to Dining 

Room 2 for a brunch and a farewell celebration assembly. Students will also be given time to 

take photographs with their peers. At approximately 12.30pm, students will be escorted off 

site. 

A Level Results Day: 10 August 

A Level Results Day will be on Tuesday 10  August. A separate letter from the school will follow 

with further details on the arrangement and timings of this day.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish the students good luck with their assessments.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

                                 
Miss A Cheshire         Miss K Birch  
Head of Sixth Form, Assistant Headteacher      Head of Year 13 
 
 
   
 


